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(Date)




(First Name) (Last Name)
(Address)
(City), BC
(Postal Code)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr./Mrs./Ms. (Last Name):

I am writing this letter to express my gratitude for the opportunity to ride my horse on your land. I appreciate the extra effort that goes into allowing additional users access to your land and I am grateful for you taking the time to do so. 

The beauty of your land offers such a peaceful and scenic route to ride on and is a great benefit to my horse and I.  Our favourite part of the trail is __________. I know maintaining and keeping the integrity of the trails is a lot of work and I would be happy to volunteer my time to help keep these trails rideable. I am part of the ______ trail organization that has insurance and safety protocols in place and has a great reputation for trail work in our region.

OR

The beauty of your land offers such a peaceful and scenic route to ride on and is great benefit to my horse and I. Our favourite part of the trail is __________. I’m grateful that I am able to help with the upkeep and maintaining the trail as I enjoy the time outdoors and is the least I can do for the opportunity you have given me. 

I look forward to more trail rides and thank you again for granting equestrians access to your land.

Sincerely,



(First Name) (Last Name)

